Reading is Magic at Byron Intermediate School



DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH AT B.I.S. THE STUDENTS WILL BE ENCOURAGED TO READ, READ, READ!

OUR GOAL IS TO COLLABORATIVELY READ 500,000 MINUTES DURING THE MONTH OF MARCH!

- There will be a special show at the end of the month if we make our goal!
- The top class in each grade level and individual top readers will also be recognized!

WHAT DO THE PARENTS NEED TO KNOW? < <



The students will track their minutes read on a green calendar. On the calendar the students should track the number of minutes they read <u>outside</u> of school. For every 100 minutes they read they will be given a ticket. The tickets can be used to possibly win some amazing donated prizes! Calendars should be returned to school every Monday to get tickets and for the minutes to count towards our grand total! In order for the minutes to count - the calendars MUST be signed by an adult.

Mondays:

- Be sure to return signed calendar to school to get tickets
- Students will be read a magic carpet ride riddle. They will get to guess the location to get a chance to win a new book!

Wednesdays:

大人人

Workout Wednesdays will include a magical themed workout for everyone!

We are searching for prizes for students to get chances to win! Here is an Amazon list with ideas.

I Love To Read Amazon Wish List

Any questions? Please contact Mrs. LaPlante @ kristin.laplante@byron.k12.mn.us